Town of Mesilla, New Mexico

NOTICE:

Calle De Santiago project is scheduled to
begin February 3, 2025. The Project will
consist of ADA ramps Upgrade from Ave de
Mesilla to Calle Arroyo. Also included in
project will be curb to the East Side of Plaza
From Calle Parian to Calle Santiago.
Estimated Project completion will be March
2025. Also Starting Mid-February will Be
Calle Santiago Bridge Improvements which
will include Utility upgrades And complete
revamping of Bridge for widening and
addition of sidewalk that will connect the
Calle Picacho Project together.( Please note
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that the Calle Santiago Bridge will be closed
approximately 2 months. (Subject to
change). The Complete estimated project
completion 1s May 2025. Subject to change.

[f you have any questions or concerns,
please contact Town Hall 575-524-3262.
We are committed to the safety of the public
and would like to thank you all for your
patience.

Thank you



